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Kia ora Whānau, 

Kia Tū Maia, Kia Tū Pakari, Kia Tū Rangatira!  

COVID UPDATES  
It is lovely to see our numbers going back up in the classes at kura as we 
welcome back those who have been isolating. We are aware that those who 
have been positive can be feeling anxious and tired coming back to kura and 
we are doing all we can to help tamariki feel safe and have time to adjust 
back into learning at school.  With the disruptions COVID is having on 
learning it is important that as soon as tamariki are well that they are back at 
school after their 7 days, so they can be back into routines and learning.  
Please reach out if you need help in any way with this as our social services 
team are there to support our whānau. Kia kaha! 
ANZAC DAY 
Next week some of our potential student leaders will be going around the 
classes to collect money for ANZAC Day. This falls during the holidays so we 
will collect money Tuesday and Wednesday of next week to support this.  It 
would appreciated if you could send your tamariki with a coin to donate when 
our tamariki go around with the poppies.
SOCCER REGISTRATIONS 
If your child wants to play soccer this year please ensure you have filled in a 
registration form and dropped it to the office with your payment.  Any tamariki 
who have registered for the academy - we have your child’s register of 
interest, but you will need to send in the $10 payment fee.  These teams will 
be organised over the next week so we need these forms for Year 1-3 
tamariki ASAP. The soccer season starts on Saturday 14th which is the end 
of Week 2 of Term 2 for Primary Schools.  If your child is in Year 7 or 8 and 
wants to play we need to get them registered for Super League.  Matua 
Paora has these registrations and their season starts on May 8th and 
registrations need to be done by the end of term for these also.                            

Updates@Kāiti 
Absences 022 528 1976    www.kaiti.school.nz    06 867 7831   

     BANKING 
We had 35 bankers 

last week. Let’s 
increase that number 

this week! 
We also welcome 3 

new bankers - 
Noah & Rykah from 
Wharekauri Teina, 
and Brooklyn from 

Whare Tipu.
#savingforourfuture

http://www.kaiti.school.nz
http://www.kaiti.school.nz
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TE TAIAO 
Te Taiao has been an exciting topic for our tamariki this term. There 
has been amazing learning throughout the classes as well as at home.  
It is been so neat seeing the learning being taken into the home and 
the whānau engagement in home learning.  I’m sure you have learnt a 
lot from your tamariki sharing their learning with you, as we have from 
them coming to visit us in the office to show us their mahi.  We also 
have had the privilege of walking through the classes to talk to the 
tamariki and see the learning on display. For me it has been the 
noticing that has been really neat, our tamariki taking the learning and 
noticing it around them.
ACADEMIES 
Academies have been somewhat disrupted over the last month with 
COVID coupled together with very wet weather. Please keep an eye on 
Academy Facebook pages for updates week to week.  It was certainly 
nice to see the sunshine to start this week, and to see a number of our 
rugby teams out with their coaches on Monday and to run some trials 
with a lot of keen Soccer players on Tuesday. Well done to those who 
are committed to turning up to these Academy sessions. 
LEARNING AT HOME 
Teachers have continued to provide Home Learning Programmes on 
their class facebook pages for tamariki isolating at home.  Thank you 
whānau for continuing to do the hard yards with your tamariki and to 
support them with continuing their learning.  You are all amazing and we 
appreciate what you have been doing.
MUFTI DAY 
Over $800 was raised from the Mufti Day last Thursday which will be 
matched by the school.  Thank you for supporting this kaupapa to help 
out the coast schools which were affected by the flooding.

Kia Tū Maia, Kia Tū 
Pakari, Kia Tū 

Rangatira - Mandy 
Owen


                    

Matua Darren taking the 
Crackerjacks programme.

   END OF TERM 1
The term finishes next Thursday 

14th April with Term 2 beginning 
on Monday 2nd May Manasseh’s amazing artwork for his 

calendar


